

# November 2018

Where Your Child Always Comes First



### Here's What We've Been Up To

Hello all and happy **November**, Please stay on the look out for updates through LIFE CUBBY App/site as well as your child's teacher where you will find information regarding lesson plans, newsletters, updates and any information regarding your child's growth and development.

<u>Progress reports also known as VINE</u> <u>ASSESSMENTS are the week of November 5<sup>th</sup></u>

2 weeks notice is needed in writing to avoid \$300 cancellation fee.

## <u>REMINDER</u>

Toddler Town will be closed on Monday November 12<sup>th</sup> in observance of Veterans Day as well as Thursday and Friday November 22<sup>nd</sup> & 23<sup>rd</sup> in observance of Thanksgiving.

Picture day is November 27<sup>th</sup>

### ANNOUNCEMENTS

Important Closing date info!

Toddler Town will be closed Monday November 12<sup>th</sup>

We will also be closed on Thursday November 22<sup>nd</sup> & Friday the 23<sup>rd</sup>

Picture Day is November 27<sup>th</sup>

#### **MORE STUFF!**

PFA parents please see Mr. Robert, Mrs. Maritza or Ms. Jasmin upstairs in the butterfly classroom regarding new PFA guidelines for the program.

Update all contact phone numbers, emails and cell providers and please update Your Childs Cubby as our city changes weather daily !!!
Please see your child's teacher if you have any questions ©©©

www.toddlertownevanston.com



### SHARKS (5 Year Olds)



October was such a fun month, with the changing of seasons and watching the changing of leaves, carving pumpkins, experimenting with pumpkins and painting paper pumpkins. Making spiders and bats were spooky. We were very excited walking through the neighborhood, feeling the change of weather, making fall trees and finger painting the fall leaves.

November brings just as much fun. The Sharks' weekly themes will include healthy eating, Turkey, Native Americans/Pilgrims, and Thanksgiving. Some activities will include Making Turkeys, identifying healthy vs. unhealthy foods, making Native American headdresses, and sharing a Thanksgiving lunch together. We will be working on counting the numbers 1-20 and continue to work on our first names.

Happy Thanksgiving everyone!

### BUTTERFLIES (4 Year Olds)

#### **Greetings Parents!**

Welcome to the month of November! Our students had so much fun learning about our classroom and all that we did in the month of October. Students went on Nature walks and were introduced to pumpkins, pine cones and leaves. Students were exposed to a lot of science projects with the pumpkins and there is still more to explore. We want to thank all the parents that have donated pumpkins to the classroom and made the science projects possible. In the month of November students will focus on weather (Fall), germs and Thanksgiving. Teachers will update you with November's Family Project. Also, don't forget to dress your child appropriately for our wonderful weather. Vine Assessments are the week of November 5th. We need to see all PFA parents so that we can update your child's file for the State with their new guidelines.



REMINDER: Don't forget to send in blankets every Monday!

WWW.toddlertownevanston.com



### CHIPMUNKS (3 Year Olds)

In the month of November we will be learning about our families, community, helping others, manners, Thanksgiving and what it means to be thankful. Also, Students will be learning to count 1-10 in Spanish and will continue to have a letter, number, color & shape of the week. We will learn how many objects are in a group. -compare two groups and tell which group has more and which group has less. Parents at home: put out a group of spoons and a group of forks. Have your child count them to determine how many are in each group. Which group has more? Which group has less? Remember that VINE ASSESSMENTS are the week of November 5<sup>th</sup>. REMINDER: Toddler Town is closed November 12, 22 & 23.



### BUMBLEBEES (2 Year Olds)



Welcome to the month of November. October was very fun, children were able to discuss fire safety, school bus safety, Stranger danger, pedestrian safety and about October fun. To help us teach children about safety, we had the honor of having the Evanston police and fire department come over and speak to the children about safety. Now that children are beginning to follow routine a lot more, they can focus more on what I am teaching them. We will continue to discuss shapes and colors during the month of November and we will focus on matching and sorting. Children will be encouraged to use their words and solve problems instead of crying and expecting for things to go their way. We will also be discussing Pumpkins, fruits, vegetables, giving thanks and DAY AND NIGHT, since we will soon come to the end of daylight savings. Please don't forget to keep up with LIFECUBBY, something is posted on your children daily, and if it's not one day, is can be the next. It's also important to keep up with the theme of the week to continue discussions at home. I hope everyone enjoys this beautiful month and the new weather.

www.toddlertownevanston.com



### Where Your Child Always Comes First

"Love the children, I do. Teach the force, I must."



Teacher Quote of the Month - Mr. Yoda

Make sure your Emails, phone numbers, cell phone Providers and Credit Cards are up to Date. Remember to check your LIFE CUBBY account for news, documentations, pictures and or videos.

VINE ASSESSMENTS are week of November 5th













